2011/LUBL/8195019

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Slovenia and has the honor to communicate the following:

The Government of Turkey has allocated one Undergraduate, one Master, two
Research and three Turkish Language Summer Course scholarships for Slovenian citizens for
the 2011-2012 academic year.

The document regarding the terms and requirements for the scholarships and a copy of
the preferred form are enclosed herewith.

The preferred form together with the necessarv documents (either in Turkish or
English language) for Undergraduate. Master and Research scholarships should be delivered
at the latest by 15 June 2011: and for the Turkish Language Summer Course scholarship at the
latest by 15 April 2011 to the Embassy.

The applicants for Research scholarships should prepare their required documents in
WO separate copies.

It would be highly appreciated if the esteemed Ministry could kindly forward the
aforementioned information and documents to the relevant Slovene authorities.

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this opportunity to renew to

the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Slovenia the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Ljubljana. 28 February 2011
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